
 
 
 

 

 

Members California Water Board: 
  
  
Please do not export water from our valley rivers that are so crucial to the residents and especially our 
farmers.   
  
Our valley is a very important agricultural area and we must keep a good supply of water to continue 
farming and providing jobs as has been done for generations.  
  
Costs must be kept at a reasonable level for these farmers to continue in business.  California is a large 
provider of food not only in our state but elsewhere so it is urgent that the issue of water supply and cost be 
addressed appropriately. 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to make a comment on this important issue. 
  
  
Best Regards, 
  
Catherine Ensley 
Escalon, CA 

 
 

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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